
 

August 5, 2020 

“Keeping You in the Know” Update 

“Keeping You in the Know” began in March as a means of communicating to team 

members who were on a Leave of Absence (LOA) due to the COVID-19 pandemic. At 

that time, the majority of our hotels had temporarily suspended operations which meant 

the majority of our team members were impacted. Today, although most of our hotels 

have resumed operations, we still have many team members on LOA due to low 

occupancies and declining revenues. 

With the above in mind, the need for weekly updates regarding resuming operations and 

other “new” company news has declined. That being said, we are still as committed today 

as we were when the first edition of “Keeping You in the Know” launched as it relates to 

keeping you informed on new developments, company happenings and more.  We will 

continue to communicate, however with a bit less frequency. Of course, as happenings 

occur within Loews hotels & Co and our industry, rest assured we will continue to keep 

you abreast of all relevant information.  

As of today, we will be updating “Keeping You in the Know” on a monthly basis, with 

regular updates the first Tuesday of every month. If there is important information that 

needs to be shared in the interim, you will receive a Workday notification to sign into 

Workday for an important communication. 

In the meantime, you can always reach us if you have questions or need some type of 

information by sending an e-mail to companyupdates@loewshotels.com. Please let us 

know if we can be of assistance in any way. 

 

Hotel Updates 

Loews Philadelphia resumes operations on Wednesday, August 5th. 

  

Second Round of COVID-19 Disaster Relief Payments 
 
In Round 2 of the COVID-19 Disaster Relief Fund, there have been approximately 5,500 
eligible applications with 3,900 approved at this time. Round 2 of the fund is still 
available for a limited time period for regular full-time and part-time US based Team 
Members who are on an Unpaid Leave of Absence or whose hours/compensation 
have been reduced. Applicant re-eligibility will be determined as of your Round 2 
application. To apply for a disaster relief payment in Round 2, eligible Team Members will 
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need to complete an application at www.loewshotelsrelief.com using the new Round 2 
access code 2020. 
If you provided eligible documentation in Round 1, you will not need to re-submit 
documentation in Round 2. If you did not apply in Round 1, you will need to submit 
documentation to support your financial hardship as rent, mortgage, auto loan, utilities, 
etc. Additional information will be provided through the application process. 
 

http://www.loewshotelsrelief.com/

